
SUTHERLAND SHIRE DISTRICT 
WBA 

 

SECRETARY REQUIRED 
 

Our District Management Committee is in 
need of a  Secretary. 

If you are interested please let your Club 
secretary know so that she can arrange an 

Expression of Interest Form. 

We are required by Bowls NSW to have a 
secretary in order to keep operating as a 

District.    

There are dire consequences if we don’t have 
a secretary. 

 

Regards 

Jackie Trembath (President) 


